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JUN 181c84

Alabama Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. P. Mcdonald

Vice President-Nuclear Generation
P. O. Box 2641
Birmingham, AL 35291

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-348/84-14 AND 50-364/84-14

Thank you for your response of June 6, 1984, to our Notice of Violation
issued on May 23, 1984, concerning activities conducted at your Farley facility.
We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the requirements of
10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions
during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: W. O. Whitt, Executive Vice President
F. L. Clayton, Jr. , Senior Vice President
H. O. Thrash, Manager, Nuclear Operations

and Administration
0. D. Kingsley, Jr., Manager, Nuclear

Engineering and Technical Services
J. W. McGowan, Manager-Safety Audit

and Engineering Review
W. G. Ware, Supervisor-Safety Audit

and Engineering Review
W. G. Hairston, III, Plant Manager

bec: NRC Resident inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Alabama
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